
 

 

NEW DIRECTORY UPDATES                                                                                                  
Thank you to all who had their picture taken for the directory, and to all who volunteered time to be here 
during the sessions. If you missed your picture being taken, Rev Yo Han will take your picture with his 
camera M-Th from 8:30-12:00 (please double check that he does not have a home visit or meeting), and on 
Sundays after the second service. Please check to make sure your information is correct in the MaziBook app. 
There are some names misspelled. Update your address and email in the app to make sure it gets into the 
hard copy directory. To upload your picture, or make changes to your profile, please download the MaziBook 
app by going to www.mazibook.com/install-app or find it in the app store. Enter code 3539160 to gain access 
to the directory. For questions, see Natalie. 
 

REV. YO HAN OUT OF OFFICE 
Rev Yo Han will be out of the office January 23-February 7th to go back to Korea to care for his mother who is 
not doing well at this time. If you have an emergency, please contact Natalie at 
shepherdchurch@qwestoffice.net  and she will get the message to Rev Yo Han.  
 

CARE FOR MIGRANTS FROM THE UNITED WOMEN IN FAITH 
We have the gift of 3000 to 4000 migrants to the Denver Metro.  The Bible tells us to help the needy. 
A synagogue near Colorado Blvd and Alameda is accepting warm coats, jackets, sweaters and sweatshirts. 
There will be a trip Monday to carry any donations gathered in our lobby by 4 pm and each Monday as long 
as they are needed. There will be a trip on Thursday mornings to carry donations as long as they are needed. 
You are invited to bring donations to our church lobby! 
FOR FURTHER INFORMATION: 
https://www.mtnskyumc.org/newsdetail/extending-hospitality-to-migrant-neighbors-17184036 
 

ALL CHURCH CELEBRATION 
February 5th will be the All Church Celebration after the second service. Please plan on attending to help 
approve the budget and see the recipients of the Faith Award and Quiet Disciple. 
 

CHILDREN’S CORNER  
Children's Corner: On Sunday we learned that Jesus chose Levi, a sinner, to spend his time with, and 
share a meal with. When other God loving people saw this, they wondered why Jesus would do such a thing. 
Today, let's read the book Lions Lunch by Fiona Tierney and see how one little girl was able to make a 
change in the jungle by showing others the good inside of them. https://youtu.be/qSs0NQERnpc 
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KIDS DAY OUT PAINT AND SIP 
Youth Group is hosting a Kids Day Out Valentine Paint and Sip Party on Saturday February 11th from 1:00-
3:00pm. Kids will enjoy painting a picture, playing games, and helping Cupid find his missing Valentines. 
This is for all elementary aged students from 5-10years. Registration is $15 per child. For more information 
or to register, please contact Natalie at nhiggins.gsumc@gmail.com 
 

YOUTH GIVES IS BACK! 
Do you have a job that one of our youth can help you with? Is it walking the dog, cleaning the yard, 
babysitting, cleaning out a closet? If so, please fill out the form on the red board in the narthex and someone 
from the youth group will contact you.  
 

FOOD FOR HOPE IN JANUARY   
Food For Hope will be collecting soups and stews. Top tabs are preferred, but all cans are acceptable. 
 

SPECIAL MUSIC FOR THE OFFERTORY 
If you are interested in giving special music at the offertory, please let Emily and Meghan know.  
 

UNITED WOMEN IN FAITH 

Our group will meet at noon on Saturday, January 21, in the church sanctuary. 
Please bring some little bowl or crock or plate of something to share for lunch, and we will call it a potluck 
lunch.  If you want to bring your kids, they will be welcome but let us know at karenbueno@aol.com and care 
will be provided if needed. Our program that day is called "Love Wins". 
 

UNITED METHODIST MEN 
Saturday January 21st at 8:00am is the next UMM Meeting. Breakfast will be served. Please sign up at the 
Welcome Center to ensure there is enough food. For questions, please contact Hervey at 
herveysmith088@gmail.com. 

GOOD SHEPHERD PRAYER TEAM                                                                                                              
Good Shepherd Prayer team appreciates the opportunity to serve the congregation, community and friends 
of Good Shepherd with prayers of Concern or Celebration.  We greatly desire any updates on prayer requests 
submitted recently or in the past so that we may know when to remove, change or adjust a request to be 
more specific to the current needs of that person or situation. Updates may be submitted the same as 
requests:  by the use of the Prayer Box in the sanctuary, to Kathy Bollfrass (kgboll99@gmail.com                    

or 303-254-7727) or by contacting the Good Shepherd office. 

 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
Reading Scripture and ushering for Sunday services: Please sign up at the Welcome Center to either 

read Scripture or usher.  

Sign-up sheet is also available in the Narthex at the welcome desk during Sunday service. 

If you have any questions regarding the welcome video or reading scripture, please contact Rev. Yo Han Han 

(rev.yohanhan@gmail.com) 

 
HOME VISITS                                                                                                                                                                                                 

Would you like to receive a home visit from Rev. Yo Han Han?  Please email him at  
rev.yohanhan@gmail.com 
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GSUMC  HAS A YOUTUBE CHANNEL! 

 

  
 - GSUMC's Live streaming is available for both 9:00am and 10:30 am services. 
 
Channel name: Good Shepherd UMC Thornton 
Link: https://www.youtube.com/channel/UChcYlrjqLS-PbQUz8R2B7QA 
Please subscribe to our church channel. After you subscribe you will be notified when live streaming is on. 
You can watch the in-person worship service LIVE every Sunday Morning at 9 am on Good Shepherd’s 
YOUTUBE channel.  
If you are not able to watch it live at 9 am on Sunday-don’t worry!  The Service will be recorded and available 
for you to watch at your convenience! Past services that were recorded will also be available for you to watch 
at your convenience.   
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